
 
AMVETS Department of Michigan Scholarship – January 2024 
By Roberta Robinson, Scholarship Officer 
 
I hope everyone had a wonderful holiday and are ready for new beginnings in 2024!    
 
Announcing the Scholarship Chairman Awards as approved at Fall SEC in October 2023.   
 

Award #1:  
February is Scholarship Month:  A gift card will be provided at the Department Convention in 2024 to 
the Auxiliary that has a “Special Scholarship Fundraiser” in the month of February and raised the 
largest donation to the Department Scholarship Program as reported on their final service report/ 
evaluation form.  

 
Award #2: 
A gift card will be given to the Auxiliary that makes a donation to the Department Scholarship fund 
that has not previously participated for the past two years with a donation of at least $100.00 
reported to the final service report/evaluation form. The gift card will be presented at Department 
Convention in 2024. 

 
Let’s make an extra effort to have 100% participation by all auxiliaries to supporting the  Department 
Scholarship program.   Good Luck ladies! 

 
 

 


